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April 20th, 2016

Adam Kohier, PE
306 Hall Road
Barrington, NH 03825
adam@kohlerengineering.com

Debra Howland

Executive Director

NH PUC

21 S. Fruit St.

Concord, NH 03301

RE: REC Independent Monitoring Services — Change of Employment

Dear Ms. Howland,

On December 12th 2014, I was approved as an Independent Monitor of Useful Thermal Energy
Production by the NH PUC. At the time that I was approved I was an employee of Kohler & Lewis
Engineering in Keene, NH.

I am writing to inform you that I am no longer an employee of Kohler & Lewis Engineering. Beginning
in 2016 I will be offering services as an independent monitor under my own name. My new contact
information is as follows:

Adam Kohier
306 Hall Road
Barrington, NH 03825
adam@kohlerengineering.com
603-969-6459

Sincerely,

Adam S. Kohier, PE

cc: Barbara Bernstein, NH PUC
cc: James Webb, NEPOOL-GIS Administrator


